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My name is Robert Roberts | leave at 235 Clinton Avenue. | am a ward chair of ward 15 my concern and
my constituents are if we increase all the home dealing were the residents are going to park our vehicles.
Are you as City planning ahead of time for the increase of service that are going to be happening for
example the trash pick up. A lot of this property are not homeowner occupied, they are just making a
profit out of this and the don't care about the condition of the house and how many people leave at this
residence.

| hope the board take in consideration the life homeowner and not the financial part of it.
Thanks for your cooperation,

Robert Roberts



